
Parkhead PS – Christmas Newsletter  

Primary  2a 

 
 

News from inside the classroom 
Georgia “just now we are working on counting backwards to take away” 
Ali-Reza “we are learning how to write, we are working on connecting our letters” 
Kayden “we were counting in 2’s and 5s” 
Cole “we are learning about pirates, we looked at pirate flags”  
Zachary “we looked at pirate ships, we labelled the different parts of the ship” 
Georgie-Rose “we are learning about what pirate flags look like”  
Holly “we are learning about pirates had a pirate flag”  
Freddie “we did a Christmas show” 

 

 
Looking back at 2024- Our highlights  
Aida “I like Christmas”  
Holly “I liked doing the Christmas show”  
Georgia “I liked learning and reading and writing”  
Cole “when I got my new iPad on my birthday I was happy” 
Ali-Reza “I like playing Minecraft on the iPads in the classroom” 
Zachary “I like my Christmas tree”  

 

 
Looking forward to 2025- Our hopes and wishes  
Adam “I’m looking forward to go on holiday”  
Mila “I am looking forward to my birthday”  
Georgie-Rose “I am going to Greece next year” 
Georgia “I am looking forward to spending time with my family” 
Ali-Reza “I am looking forward to the next Kaiju movie”  
Christopher “after the Christmas holidays it will be my birthday”  
Aida “I am excited to move to my new house”  

 


